
Thursday, October 27th

5:00 - 7:00 p.m.

King Student Cafeteria
All “A Team” families - students and parents - are invited to attend this back-to-school annual event celebrating both the diversity of our school community and the start of another academic year. 
Come meet other “A Team” families and staff and learn how you can become more involved in your children’s education and school.
If possible, we ask that you bring a cultural food or drink to share that is meaningful to your family.  You are also encouraged to bring your own reusable plate and utensils in order to help our school reduce waste.

Please bring the following based on the first letter of your child’s last name:


Feel free to call the main office with any questions at: (323)-644-6710.
	


	•A-F	Salad or Appetizer


	•G-K   	Desserts, Fruit, Drinks


	•L-Z	Main Dish








Friends of King Presents


T.S. King Middle School


“The A Team”


Cultural Potluck











